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August 11, 2020 
esident (window envelope mailout friendly set up) 

 
Notice of Construction at  

Range Road 232 Trail Paving    
 
 
Dear Resident / Business Owner, 
 
Strathcona County will be moving forward with the paving of the existing gravel trail 
on Range Road 232. This is a continuation of last year’s Range Road 232 trail paving. 
The scope of work includes paving the remaining sections of gravel trail between 
Township Road 534 and Township Road 540. A concrete pad, a bench, and a garbage 
receptacle will be installed at existing rest stops.  
 
The Contractor for this work is Answer Asphalt & General Contracting Ltd. The work 
is expected to begin mid-August and be completed by end of September, pending 
impacts from weather and unforeseen issues. 
 
What to expect 
There will be trail closures while construction takes place along this trail and traffic 
impacts on Range Road 232 as workers will be working on the shoulder. To ensure 
the safety of workers, pedestrians and other drivers, please respect the “Posted 
Speed Limit” signs and barricades, and drive through all work zones with caution. 
 
Project updates and further information can be found on the project website at: 
www.strathcona.ca/regionaltrail. 
 
Comments and concerns may be directed to: 
 
Strathcona County contact: 
Jordan Betteridge, P.Eng. 
Project Manager 
Transportation Planning and Engineering 
780-410-6567 
Jordan.Betteridge@strathcona.ca   

24-Hour Emergency contact: 
Kyle Poulsen   
Answer Asphalt & General 
Contracting Ltd. 
(Prime Contractor) 
Phone: 780-910-3383 
 

We thank you for your patience and understanding as we continue to improve 
Strathcona County’s trails. 
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